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 Christmas Activities 
2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

This year, our elves have been very busy helping to raise vital funds for the school and ensuring that our 

children have a variety of different Christmas experiences. We hope there is something for all.  

 

Firstly, we will have our Christmas Market on 25th November 2022. Please see the next page for more 

information. Please could we ask for your support, it’s a fabulous opportunity for mince pies, mulled wine, 

socialising and of course shopping so please encourage friends, family and neighbours to attend with you!  

 

We will be making hampers for our Christmas raffle and need your support. Donation request is on the 

following page. Please could we ask that all donations are delivered into school by 11th November. 

 

This year, we will be hosting a ‘Preloved Christmas children clothing stall’, please send in any donations of 

Christmas jumper or other clothing by 18th November.  

 

Raffle tickets will be on sale until the 25th November. Each child will receive one book, these will need to 

be returned before the 25th of November with appropriate monies. If you require more tickets, please do 

ask at reception. 

 

We would like to invite all the children to our Film Friday on 2nd December for a donation towards a snack 

to join their friends to watch a Christmassy film! Letter to follow. 

 

On 14th December we will be hosting ‘Elfridges’, our CHIPS Christmas Gift Fayre. Children can select up to 4 

gifts for their friends and family, at £2 per gift. All forms to be returned by 18th November.  

 

As always, a huge thank you for your continued support for our CHIPS events. All you have to do now is 

make a note of the above dates and complete and return the forms on the following pages!  

 

 

The CHIPS Team 


